Welcome!
We are looking forward to seeing you on the first day of school, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]September 6, 2016! We will meet you at Arbor School as soon as you get off the bus. 
1.  2 marble notebooks (Please DO NOT write your names on the notebooks. I have already prepared notebooks for you. Not college ruled)  
2.  1 Homework Folder-any kind  
3.  1 box each-Crayons, colored pencils, and markers
4.  4 glue sticks
5.  2 boxes of tissues
6.  1 Homework folder-any kind  

Each student will have a “Break Room” box. You may bring in a few small items to keep in each box. These items are used when you want to take a 5 minute break if you are feeling frustrated or just need a break from work. The items should be quiet toys such as: silly putty, stress balls, a small stuffed animal (things that will help you calm down). The Dollar Store is a great place to look for such things. I will also add items to your Break Room Box!
See You Soon!!
Mrs. Russo and Mrs. T

